## **Pesticide Action Network News, Fall 2011**



Our Fall 2011 PAN newsletter reports on work with several large food companies to push for fairness in the fields by adopting standards that will reduce pesticide use, guarantee workers' rights and improve working conditions. The issue also tells of more than 6,000 members who wrote personal notes thanking farmers across the country who are growing food without hazardous chemicals, and a Colorado member who organized a flash mob for bees!

**View PDF Version** 

**Source URL:** <a href="http://www.panna.org/issues/publication/pesticide-action-network-news-fall-2011">http://www.panna.org/issues/publication/pesticide-action-network-news-fall-2011</a>

Page 1 of 1